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TSG RAN WG2 would like to thank TSG RAN WG1 for the question regarding the channel

assignment for CPCH.

Regarding WG1 Liaison Statement on CPCH channel assignment [1], WG2 discussed the

channel assignment scheme for CPCH and WG2 understand that Channel Assignment for

CPCH can be done at node-B.

WG2 sees a number of benefits of channel Assignment for CPCH as given in Tdoc R2-

99f72, which is a resubmission of R1-99h14 at WG2.

WG2 understand that WG2 is also responsible for the decision about the ways of

assignment by UTRAN or selection by UE for CPCH because these are related to RRC

and CPCH procedures, i.e. the control information including channel assignment sent by

L1 is controlled by upper layers in Node B.

As WG2 couldn't find any significant impact on WG2 specifications, WG2 will wait for the

results of the WG1 evaluation before incorporating the proposal in its specifications.

Reference

[1] TSG RAN WG2 R2-99f59 “Proposed liaison statement on Channel Assignment for
CPCH.” (From WG1)


